
 

SHAKER PINES AROUND THE LAKE 

SPLA Board Meetings are at 7 p.m. on the first Tuesday of the month at the 
Shaker Pines Fire Station at 37 Bacon Road in Enfield. You are welcome to attend any 
meeting in person. 
 

                  Spring 2024 Newsletter 

                                       Shaker Pines Lake Activity Committee 

                         Spring Happenings! Come out and join the fun!  

The Easter Bunny plans a visit to Shaker Pines Lake on Saturday March 23rd  

      Join the Easter Parade from 1 to 3!  The Bunny will be leading a golf cart parade 

around the Lake and distributing Easter treats to all of the kids. The parade will start 

at Cottage Road cul de sac at 1 p.m. All vehicles and pedestrians are welcome to join 

the fun.  Rain date is Sunday, March 24th from 1 to 3. 

Spring Plant Sale on Saturday May 11th from 9 to 12  

    Activity Committee members will be selling gorgeous plants and hanging baskets 

from Johnny’s Roadside Market. The sale will be held at the Old Firehouse. A portion of the 

proceeds will benefit the SPLA Activity Committee. 

Shaker Pines Ice Cream Social Sunday June 16th from 1 to 3 

Bring the whole family down to Memorial Lot 

to enjoy Build your own Ice Cream Sundae’s.  

We have ALL the toppings!…..whipped 

cream……cherries…Reese’s pieces…….gummy 

bears…Oreo’s…..Fudge sauce…DON’T MISS 

THIS !  

 

 

 

 If you have an idea for an event that you would like the activity committee to sponsor please contact        

pineractivities@gmail.com 

 
 

, 

mailto:pineractivities@gmail.com
https://www.pngall.com/easter-flower-png/download/1902
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
http://altmarius.ning.com/profiles/blogs/google-celebrations-ice-cream
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

A Word from the Tax Collector: To date we are $9,621.85 in arrears 

with 27 delinquent tax payers. Intent to Lien notices will be sent out in early March. Liens will be applied 
in April for all outstanding taxes. Please contact me to make arrangements to avoid this action. Thank 
you, Jamie Macsata- SPLA Tax Collector. 

 

Serving Our Country    Sawyer Beck, of Cottage Road, is currently serving our country in the Navy. 

He is on the USS Bataan, an amphibian assault ship stationed in the Mediterranean. His brother, Connor 

Beck, also served in the Marines and was deployed in Afghanistan. Sawyer is 26 years old. His parents, 

Guy and Kim Beck, moved to Shaker Pines Lake when he was only a few weeks old. Sawyer graduated 

from Fermi High School in 2016. He is currently an Aviation Boatswain’s Mate.   

Sawyer would love to receive cards and letters from Shaker Pines neighbors!            
                ABF, Beck, Sawyer                                                                 

                USS Bataan (LHD-5) 
                BOX:1444 
                UNIT 100309                                       
                FPO AE 09554                                    

 

Serving Our Community  
Thanks to Kassie Huhtanen who maintains our Facebook page and is always on top of what’s going on 
around the town and our Lake. Thanks to Dan Hart and Paul Cote who picked up and disposed of a 
truckload of branches that had fallen onto SPLA properties during a recent storm. If we have forgotten 
someone, please know we very much appreciate everyone who helps around the lake.  
      

Halfway to Summer FUNraiser: 
The SPLA Activity Committee held a very 
successful fundraising event on February 
10th.  There was a BBQ with our own 
Guy Beck as grill master. Organizer 
Carrie Temple coordinated the food, 
music, raffles and made sure everyone 
had lots of FUN. Activity Committee 

members were on hand to help. Many other residents supported the event 
by making food, running the cotton candy machine and decorating. Thanks to: Guy and Kim Beck, Robin 
and Dan Hart, Nicole Stefanik, Kathy Smith, Emily Traficante, Kassie Huhtanen, Jeff, Aubree and Aiden 
Dixon. Thanks to local businesses that supported us with raffle prize donations: George and Kelly at 
Buona Vita, Fred Fieldhouse at Plaza Excavating, Abe at Longmeadow Motorcars, Adam Gaudette of 
the Springfield Thunderbirds, and Dylan Bond of Bond Financial. 
 And MANY thanks to the Activity Committee for bringing FUN to Shaker Pines Lake! 
 
 

                 Check us out on the web on Facebook or shakerpineslake.org                                                               

If you know an SPLA resident who would like to be 

recognized for their service please contact 

splanewspaper@gmail.com 



 

Would you like to receive the electronic copy of our newsletter?  

 Email : splanewspaper@gmail.com 

 

                                                                                                                                                                  

Treasurer’s Report  
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